
October 17, 1979

Richard Rudisill
417 Hillside Ave.
Santa Pe, New Mexico 87501
Dear Mr. Rudisill:

Jerry has asked me to send you a copy of 
Laura's draft agreement with Amon Carter. 
She has signed this draft just in case 
her health should fail before the final 
agreement is drawn up.
Please let Jerry know what your impressions 
are, as well as any changes that you feel 
might be made.
Thank you for your help.

Mary Sue Walsh 
secretary to Ms. Gilpin


